      The below announces the closing of the offices of "Moratorium

 Campaign," founded in 1997 (under the name "Moratorium 2000") by Sister

 Helen Prejean.  See also http://www.moratoriumcampaign.org/

  From Sister Helen Prejean, Founder

 As we enter our fifth year as The Moratorium Campaign we have decided to  close the doors of our office and to align our energies and resources with those of Equal Justice USA. My task, I know, is to write books and to give talks around the country to help people see through the illusions of the death penalty and call for its termination. Every talk I give ends with an invitation for citizens to sign a petition calling for a moratorium on government killings, and this will continue as I once again take to road upon completion of my second book, The Machinery of Death: An Eyewitness Account of the Death Penalty in America.

 Re-aligning our energies with those of Equal Justice USA to create a solid, unified campaign cannot but bring us all new life. And it is life, after all, that we are about, a life free of government-sanctioned killings. I have nothing but gratitude for the staff and volunteers who have worked at The Moratorium Campaign during the last five years. There is much work still to be done to awaken minds and hearts about the death penalty in America, but it is very hopeful work. For all that has been, THANKS. For all that we will do together, YES!

  From Jené O Keefe, Executive Director

 Having worked with this organization for nearly three years, I must tell you that for all of us here, this has been more than a job it has been a labor of love. The people that have come together for this organization (staff, interns, volunteers and board) from all parts of the country have been wonderful to work with. While this is a sad day for us, it is also a time to celebrate the good that came out of our efforts.

 There are many successful and vital programs that The Moratorium Campaign has developed and over the coming weeks we will be finding homes for them, including Equal Justice USA, to ensure this important work continues on.

 We all remain dedicated to the issue and will continue to work towards a just system.

 My apologies to all of you for informing you of this news via e-mail.

There are just so many calls to be made and I wanted to ensure that you heard this news through us, and not another source. I will likely talk with many of you in the coming days, and I am certain that as our plans with our project work become more clear, we will stay connected.

 On a personal note, I have been planning to move to New York and will be taking steps in the near future to make that happen - if anyone knows of a job opportunity please let me know. :)

 Thank you all so much for your support.
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